
On Tuesday the 15th of December 2020, the class of Disarming Design hosted its fi rst Infor-
mal Presentation. The event was in the format of a feast. We ate, talked and laughed together 
with our guests. It consisted of fi ve courses, each prepared by a group of two to four stu-
dents. During each course, these students prepared a dish that was served alongside their 
topic of conversation of choice. Our topics all revolved around the masters program that we 
are a part of and each of our individual positions inside it. The dinner table was seven me-

ters long and two meters wide, it was covered by a long tablecloth of different shades of whi-
te that was adorned with purple pictures and text. On the table, apart from the food, we had 
white candles on purple, beige, green and blue candleholders; and wildfl owers and lavender 
collected from Amsterdam Noord on fl owerpots of the same colours. Each of the guests 
was provided a paper placemat with lines and the words 'Please feed us back!' printed on it, 
which they could use to write their thoughts on.

We had prepared everything, with a schedule so tight we were wondering 
if it would even be possible for us to chill for fi ve seconds.

Of course, the day of, nothing went according to plan. Cooking was still going on at 12, we 
started one hour and fi fteen minutes late, every course took a lot longer than we planned... 
Nevertheless, we made it happen.
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